Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 6:59 AM

To: ‘John Turner'

Subject: RE: Candelario Polyline Release - Fishermans Lane
John,

OCD is in agreement with moving forward on the road construction, and finishing the remedial project once
construction is completed.

Thanks for stopping by.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: John Turner <John.Turner@Rockcliffenergy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 4:53 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Candelario Polyline Release - Fishermans Lane

Thank you for meeting with me today to discuss the Candelario Polyline release near Fishermans Lane and Rockcliffs
cleanup efforts to date. | just wanted to confirm based on our conversation that you were in agreement with Eddy
County’s contractor moving forward and pouring concrete as planned inside the concrete forms. Once the concrete
forms are removed, the contaminated soil on the outside of the forms will be removed and disposed of properly. This
will be addressed in the work plan that will be submitted in the near future. However, Eddy County’s contractor plans to
begin pouring concrete on May 22, 2018 and | wanted your approval prior to the work plan being submitted.

Thank you,

John Turner

Rockcliff Energy, LLC

Sr. Environmental Specialist
342 Johnny Clark Rd
Longview, TX 75603

0:(903) 475-1865

C: (903) 261-4673
jturner@rockcliffenergy.com




